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Dear Faithful Prayer Partners,

I want to thank all of you who have been praying for my hernia surgery and for the many cards, texts, and emails I 
have received.  It is such a blessing to know that many friends are praying.  We appreciate you all so much.

It has been a week since my surgery, so I wanted to let you know how things went.  I have been very encouraged 
by the results.  I was released to go home that evening!  The surgery pain has not been too bad.  The doctor said 
things went well and he expected me to be back to reasonable activities in a couple of months.  He repaired three 
hernias and also took out the damaged nerve that has been causing me a lot of pain for the last few years.  It will 
be wonderful to be able to go about daily life without this chronic pain.  My wife and I are so grateful to the Lord for 
this.  Thank you for praying with us about this.  

We were unable to make our trip to Wyoming this year, but we hope to go next year.  We do have an advisory trip 
in Pennsylvania in mid-August.  This is a church we have not visited before.  The friends who told us about this 
church are going into a helping ministry similar to ours.  They are friends with the pastor there.  Although I will not 
be able to do work, I will be supervising the men of the church and our friends.  We hope to transform their 
sanctuary platform during our time there.  The church is in need of more space.  Please pray that we can be a 
blessing to this young pastor.  

On our way back south, we will be stopping in WV to help a pastor there with a camp his church acquired.  The 
need is to go over the facilities so they can know what needs to be kept and what needs to go away.  There are 
tools and equipment to look over, as well as buildings.  I will be there in an advisory capacity.  We hope to return 
next year and begin doing some work there.  

We have not received a letter from Pastor Ray yet, but we hope he will soon be able to provide us with an update 
about the church on Nukuoro.  We ask that you continue to pray for someone to go there and help him.  Also, pray 
for a young man who has contacted us wanting help in going to Kapingamarangi.  This is an atoll about 200 miles 
south of Nukuoro.  The people are of the same ethnicity as Nukuoroans.  The language is the same.  We are very 
encouraged by this interest.  We are praying that God will allow us to see this family start a work there.  

Thank you for participating in our work.  Without you, it would be impossible.  May God continue to bless you as 
you seek to serve Him.

In His Service,
Jack and Melinda


